
Redacted 

Sent: 4/10/2014 3:43:00 PM 
To: 'karen.miller@cpuc.ca.gov' (karen.miller@cpuc.ca.gov) (karen.miller@cpuc.ca.gov) 
„ Christensen, Robin M 

(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPQRATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RMHQ); Dictz, Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Redacted 
Redacted 
dweisz@mcecleanenergy.com (dweisz@mcecleanenergy.com); 
jtuckey@mcecleanenergy.com (jtuckey@mcecleanenergy.com); 
jkudo@mcecleanenergy.com (jkudo@mcecleanenergy.com) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Annual Joint Rate Comparison Mailer - PG&E and MCE 

Dear Karen, 

PG&E and MCE are working on the annual Joint Rate Comparison Mailer for the customers 
within MCE's service territory. Several new issues are being discussed as we prepare to 
finalize the mailer and we are working on resolving them. We are hopeful we will reach 
resolution on all the items. As a contingency in case there are remaining issues, PG&E and 
MCE would like to schedule a meeting with you during the week of April 21 to review the 
outstanding unresolved issues with you. We would appreciate it if you could let us know your 
availability for that week. 

If a meeting is required, we will summarize the open issues for you before we meet. 

Best regards, 

Redacted 

Regulatory Case Manager 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted 
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